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17 January 2019 

 

 

New Listing Date for SenterpriSys 

 

 

Tamawood has been advised today by the Board of SenterpriSys Limited (“SPS”) that the 

proposed listing date may be Monday, 4 February 2019. 

 

SPS are waiting on a final acceptance from the National Stock Exchange of Australia, 

scheduled for Tuesday, 29 January 2019. 

 

Robert Lynch  

Chairman 


